Call for Entries Open for the 18th Festival of Serbian Fantastic Film’s Open Competition

The open competition has been announced for the 18th Festival of Serbian Fantastic Film (FSFF). The FSFF  will be held in Belgrade in the period from September 28th to October  1st, 2024 at the Cultural Center Hall (Kolarčeva Street No. 6). At the same time, open competition has been announced for the Festival’s O’Scull Award, which is awarded to short films from Serbia, the countries of the former Yugoslavia and films from abroad. This has been announced by the organizer, the Association Young Personnel Units.

The festival will be held for the 18th time at the Belgrade Cultural Center Hall. Following the tradition of the previous years of the festival, this time again, the competition will take into account films dealing with the widest spectrum of film fantasy and horror, regardless of production conditions and the film budget.

The deadline for film submission is August 15th, 2024, and English subtitles are mandatory, as the award is decided by an international jury. In the Serbian selection, the “O’Scull” Award is awarded in three categories: the best film, the best director and the best screenplay. Additionally, one “O’Scull” Award is given to the best film from the region of the former Yugoslavia and to a film from abroad. As the organizer points out, the novelty of this year festival is the introduction of a special, small Scull for films by young people from Serbia, whose creators are under 18 years old.

Films competing for the “O’Scull” l Award should deal with one of the fantasy topics (i.e. horror, epic, folklore, urban, sci-fi). Full-length films will not be able to compete for the “O’Scull” award, but will be shown in the follow-up program of the Festival.

Application forms can be downloaded HERE.
Films should be sent to the festival e-mail: serbianfantasyfilmfestival@gmail.com
REQUIRED- send links to screening copies online or copies for downloading (no larger than 2GB).

The contact persons are Jovan Ristić (+381 61 6609637) and Miroslav Lakobrija (+381 64 2420 880).

